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1,713 Valentines
Sent To Vets

Valentines Day 2022 has now
passed, but not without our
veterans at Reno VA Hospital,
Mather VA Hospital, Yountville
Veterans Home, veterans at
Auburn VA Clinic, and veterans
mzirk ex Azi EyFyvr wirnsv je-
gnmaiw orsLnrk jsv givkenr xlex
Californians have not forgotten
them, or that their military ser-
zngi Lirxyrvigskrn~ih?

lir 64660 50;57 Zepirxriw jsv
Vets were lovingly created by
nrhnznhyepm0 ehypx kvsytw) Knvp
Scouts, school classes, Auburn
Salvation Army, and the DAR
John A Sutter Chapter of Citrus
Heights.

Xor} lerhw erh rngfpi sphiv
hands focused their hearts and
minds, and collectively made
beautiful cards to let all our vet-
iverwors{ xli} evi pszih erh
appreciated.

Xhvii gspigamsr Fs|iaw Livi
in Colfax and Auburn, two of
which provided supplies to
qgeol Zepirxriw

In the 23 years of collecting and
hmxvnFyxnrk Zepi rmriwd 8<06<7
Valentines have reached Veter-
ans hands.

Colfax VFW Auxiliary 2003 is
grateful that people of all ages,
xepirwd erh 1rivkniw xsso xIi
nqi xs geoi Zepirxriv? Jsyv
gift to our veterans is priceless.
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Beth Murphy
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Colfax Connections is a monthly city publication
thixeh £} [ mp Wxsgo{nr0 {Is ger fi1 gsrxegxih zne
e-mail at wstockwin@hughes.net. All submissions
are welcome, the earlier the better.

Deadline is the 20th of the previous month.

STAFF
Photography — Alan Shuttleworth
Assistant To Editor — LindaLou Haines

Hard Copies of Colfax Connections can be found at City
Hall, the Colfax Library, Colfax Area Chamber of Com-
merce, Colfax Heritage Museum.

Digital copies can also be found on the Chamber’s
Website at (www.ColfaxChamber.com) and on the City’s
Website at (www.colfax-ca.gov).
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